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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:
10/31- Halloween Parade; 12:00- Downtown Twain Harte

10/31- Minimum Day; 1:40pm Dismissal- All Grades
11/8- Board of Trustees Meeting: 4:00pm-Board Room
11/9- End of First Trimester

11/10- Veteran’s Day Holiday- NO SCHOOL

11/17- Report Cards Sent Home

11/17- Minimum Day; 1:40pm Dismissal- All Grades
11/20-11/24- Thanksgiving Break- No School

HALLOWEEN DANCE Friday, October 27, from 3:30pm-5:30pm in the gym. Tickets will be
available at the door.

HALLOWEEN PARADE will be at 12:00 noon on Tuesday, October 31. The parade will start
by the busses, continue on Juaquin Gully, under the arch and then back to the bus area.
Students may wear their costumes to school. No weapons allowed. Students will not be
allowed to wear masks or face-coverings on campus during school hours however, they may
bring masks or face-coverings to be worn only during the parade. Students will return to
campus following the parade and will be released on a minimum day schedule at 1:40pm.

_ WINTER WEATHER will soon be upon us. As weather occurs and conditions change we will
send an alert regarding late starts, closures, and bus changes. If you are not receiving alerts
please notify the office. Also look for information on mymotherlode.com, 93.5 KKBN,
AM1450, or STAR 92.7 for closures and delays. Alerts will be sent out by 6:30 am. Snow
Transportation routes are posted on the school website twainharteschool.com under the

transportation tab.

THANKSGIVING BREAK is November 20-24. Friday November 17 will be a minimum day.
School will resume, on a normal schedule, Monday, November 27, 2023.

MOTHERLODE COFFEE FUNDRAISER to support our band program will be coming soon.
The fundraiser will start November 7 and will run through November 28%. All proceeds will
benefit our growing band program. Please check your student’s backpack in the next couple

of weeks for flyers and order forms.

ATTENDANCE is important to help your student build good school habits. Did you know;
Students who attend school regularly are more likely to graduate and find good jobs.
Please call the office when your student is absent from school. Without verification your

student’s absence will be marked as unexcused.

EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY — DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM FOR GRADES TK-8.

GO BRAVES!!




